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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 1 0 0 

1 3 0 0 

2 1 0 0 

3 2 0 0 

4 1 0 0 

5 2 0 0 

6 5 0 0 

7 2 0 0 

8 7 0 0 

9 8 0 0 

10 11 0 0 

11 16 0 0 

12 29 0 0 

Totals: 88 0 0 

 

 

We are starting the year strong with 34 more students than we started with last 

September.  Our program continues to have steady growth and we anticipate serving over 

100 students this year. 

 

This fall, there are a few changes to our school curriculum.  We have added three world 

languages and four AP courses to our class offerings.  This is our first year to offer AP 

courses and we are excited about the opportunities they afford students.  These classes 

are primarily geared toward students who plan to attend college after graduation; 

however, they will be open to all students. 

 

We are continuing to build our relationship with YOOP in McMinnville and Newberg.  

We receive many student referrals from them, primarily for students who previously 

dropped out of school or have difficult personal circumstances.  Because of the number 

of YOOP student we serve, we will be having weekly teaching sessions with them at the 

YOOP offices.  The students we receive from YOOP have their own sets of challenges.    

Many of them have attendance issues and there are a variety of factors that prevent them 

from being successful in school.  We hope that our weekly presence will reinforce our 

relationship with the students and encourage them to complete their education. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


